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Dear Parent/Guardian,

Houses of Parliament Monday 11*" December 2017

On Monday 11th December 2017, the school is running a year 9 trip to Parliament including a
tour and workshops. This is a brilliant opportunity for pupils to find out how the country is run
and see one of Britain’s most famous landmarks up close. If we have time we will also take a
walk to Buckingham Palace and take in some London sites.

There are only 85 spaces on this trip, these will be allocated on a first come first served basis.
Any pupils remaining in school will be in lessons and a timetable for the day will be given to
them in the morning.

We will be leaving school at 6.30am, pupils should wear full uniform and bring a packed lunch
and drink with them. If your child receives free school meals this will be provided. We will aim
to be back at school by 6.30pm, however with Christmas traffic we could be late, for this
reason we recommend that you provide up to date contact details to reception and that your
child brings their mobile phone if they have one so we can update you on our ETA back at
school.

If you're interested in your child participating in this school educational outing, the fee needs to
be paid on Parent Pay.

Voluntary contributions of £6.50 are requested to cover the cost of this trip. Students in receipt
of Free School Meals may make a payment of £3.25.

No child will be denied the chance of taking part regardless of any contribution made, but if
voluntary contributions do not meet the full costs, it will not be possible to run the trip. We
regret that refunds cannot be made unless the visit is cancelled by the School. If you have any
concerns, please do not hesitate to enquire before making payment.

By using ParentPay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend,
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The payment deadline
is 2" November 2017, after this date you will not be able to pay for the trip and your child
will not be able to attend.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Faithfully
Mr A. Vickery

Year 9 Progress Leader
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